
You are warmly invited to a round the  
table discussion at  

 

North Edinburgh Arts Centre 
29th May 2015  
1.30pm-3.30pm 

 

Find out about the Safe and Together approach 
and take part in discussions to see what we can 

achieve together in North Edinburgh. 
 

To book your place email tracey.devenney@edinburgh.gov.uk 

 

What can we do  
together to . . 

 

 


